
Clerks Report for April 22 

Playing Field: 

The work to clear behind the playing field fence has been started the first section is clear. Cllr Clarke 

has forwarded the contact details of those who enquired about collecting logs and we are hopeful to 

start having these collected in the near future (weather permitting). 

The anti-climb painting has been started; this may have to be an annual job as the painting that was 

carried out last year was found to be in need of another coat. 

Enquiries have been made for the installation of the ball stop netting and we are hopeful that we 

will receive a quote in the near future.   

The order has been given for the steps to be replaced down to the lower section of the park, we are 

currently awaiting a start date from the contractor for this work. 

The work to repair the wall has commenced and it is estimated that this will be complete by the 8th 

May. 

A new contract is currently being arranged for the CCTV supply. Once we have a date for the meter 

installation, we will then book the electrician to return and complete the work. 

Cemetery: 

The new benches have been ordered and are due to arrive at the beginning of June, the contractor 

has not provided a start date for this work at the moment. 

Gate and gullies: The contractor has been notified but there has been an increase in the cost of 

materials required. Awaiting email confirmation form Cllrs on the increase prior to issuing an order 

number for the work.  

General: 

Hendra Prazey: The shed has been emptied and removed. A meeting has been held with Cornwall 

Council regarding the repairs required to the banks of the leat. A full report from this meeting will be 

circulated to Cllrs. 

Bus Shelters: An order has been issued for the replacement Perspex panels, we are awaiting 

confirmation of a start date. 

Public Toilets: The toilet roll dispenser has been damaged, this has been reported to the police 

online. A replacement toilet roll holder has been ordered. 

Office: 

The new computers have been installed and are working well.  

The paperwork for the Annual Audit is almost complete and the internal Auditor will be starting the 

review this week. 

Issues Reported to Cornwall Council in April: 
Dog bin Gulley Lane overflowing. 
Footpath blocked by landowner Stile not suitable to use (the Church to Enniscaven) 
Footpath sign missing at Enniscaven 

  
  



 


